
 

 

SAFETY COMMITTEE MEETINGS 

2018-19 

 

 

 

Tuesday, January 8, 2019, 9:00 AM 

 

Safety Committee Meeting – High School Main Office Conference Room  

 

Attendance:  Dwayne Prosceno, Doug Brown, Catherine Wiist, Jan Dubbs, Chris Snyder, Jen Fisher, Jim 
Murtin, Christina Fish, Emily Brockmann 

Absent:  Kimberly MacDonald 

 

Discussion:  

1. Dwayne received requests from the December meeting. All requests have been 
addressed and most are completed. 

2. Doug would like maintenance to check into the wood shop dust collector and paint 
room exhaust systems to make sure they are functioning as efficiently as possible. 

3. Christina reported that the motion sensor in room 1210 shuts off too soon. 
4. A radio test happened during the meeting.  It was very wise for all to hear! 
5. Jim Murtin offered a thank you to our maintenance department for their quick response 

to his request for installation of two posts and a rope to prevent vehicles from driving 
behind the Middle School to protect the playground. 

 

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 9:32 AM 

 

 


